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k _ev n> fHanson Testing and Engineering, Inc.
ATTN: Mr. Samuel C. Hanson, P.E. /3 |gg|g g|3100 Adams Avenue
Evansville, IN 47714

Dear Mr. Hanson,

Per your request, we are enclosing copies of 10 CFR Parts 2, 20 and 71. We are
also enclosing a copy of a Departmer+ of Transportation (DOT) Guide, "A Review
of The Department of Transportation Reg.ilations for Transportation of
Radioactive Materials."

In addition, per your request, we are graating a thirty day extension to the
response requirement described in our April 9, 1991 Notice of Violation. You
should submit your rerponse no later than June 6,1991.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the Commission's regulations, a copy of this
letter, the enclosures, and your response to this letter will be placed in the
NRC Public Document Room.

The responses directed by this letter and the referenced Notice are not subject
to the clearance procedures cf the Office of Management and Budget as required
by the Paperwork Reduction Act of 1980, pl 96-511.

Sincerely,

William H. Schultz, Chief
Nuclear Materials Safety
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